




 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
October 1, 2018 

 

Mr. Alan Clark  

Director of Transportation Planning 

Houston-Galveston Area Council 

P.O. Box 22777 

Houston, Texas 77227-2777 

 

Re: East End District Funding Commitment for 2018 TIP Submittal 

 

Dear Mr. Clark, 

 

The East End District (fka Greater East End Management District) commits to 

provide an in-kind match (land) for the following projects submitted through the 

2018 Houston-Galveston Area Council Transportation Improvement Program Call 

for Projects: 

 

Project 
Total Cost 

($2018) 

Local 

Share 

($2018) 

Match % 

Eastwood Intermodal Terminal 

Project 
$7,661,706 $2,670,000 35% 

 

The District also understands that H-GAC will adjust costs for inflation and may 

modify costs and the required local share as needed based on the programmed year 

of funding.   

 

Thank you for the opportunity to submit these projects for funding.  

 

Sincerely, 

 
Veronica Chapa Gorczynski 

President 

 

 

 

 

 

 

William McConnell 

Eco-Services 

Chair 

 

Craig Rohden 

Space City Credit Union 

Vice-Chair 

Resident 

 

Taryn Sims 

Wulfe Management Services, 

Inc. 

Secretary 

 

Joe Meppelink 

METALAB 

Assistant Secretary 

 

Rodrigo Tejada 

L-K Industries 

Treasurer 

 

Blanca Blanco 

Cetera Advisors 

Resident 

 

Erin Dyer  

Lovett Commercial 

 

John S. Jacob, Ph.D. 

Texas A&M AgriLife 

Extension Service 

 

Domenic Laurenzo 

El Tiempo Cantina 

 

Devin Licata 

TPC Real Estate 

 

Marjorie Peña 

BakerRipley 

 

Stephen J. Quezada 

Ogletree, Deakins, Nash, 

Smoak & Stewart, P.C. 

Resident 

 

Susan Sahwani-Garcia 

Chocolate Wasted 

Resident 

 

Ann Taylor 

Midway 

 

Jose Valdez 

Frost Bank 

 

Veronica C. Gorczynski 

President 

 

3211 Harrisburg Blvd.  

Houston, TX 77003 

713.928.9916 

 

www.eastenddistrict.com   
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